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5YRAEUSE FOOTBAL], CLUB

Dear SU Football Alumnae-
Save the Dates:

Deon Maddox sent out an email highlighting some key Spring dates. Spring Ball begins on March 21st
and football alumni are welcome to attend practices. We will send out an email setting out the
procedure for attending practice dates that you are interested in to facilitate access to the practices. In
addition, Coach Brown has identified April 6, April 11, and April 13 as practices with special access. We
are awaiting further details on the special access practices identified by Coach Brown.

Please hold April 19-21 for the SU Football Spring Game Reunion. We will be in touch with additional
details. For now, however, please hold Friday, April 19 to attend a SU Football Club social event and
hold Saturday, April 20 to attend the Spring Game.

We would also like you to hold June 2 and June 3 for the Markus Paul Foundation 4th Annual Golf
Outing. Registration is now available via the foundation website at 4th Annual Markus Paul Foundation
Golf Outing . On June 2, Coach Brown plans to hold an elite football camp where alumni are invited to
participate. More information to come, but please mark your calendars and make plans to show up and
represent the best of Syracuse Football to top recruits.

Sincerely,
Turnell Sims 90’
Syracuse Football Club President

The Syracuse Football Club is a 501(c)(3), your annual dues and donations are tax deductible.
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